WNGGA NAFOW 2004

Memo To:  Myfanwy Davies

From: Ed Field
Date: 05-02-24
Ref: 1. Catrin R. Davies

2. T. E. Field, RFP #14
3. Other business

Myfanwy,

1. I’ve enclosed a cheque for Catrina to pay for the bank charges she had to pay. 1
had no objections to my recommendation that this be done. Would you please sign it and
mail it to her.

2. I've enclosed RFP #14 to pay me for my outstanding expenses. These are for
expenses incurred for Buffalo and not my personal expenses. I have had no claims for
personal expenses from anyone so as far as I’'m concerned this will be the last cheque
unless something turns up out of the blue.

3. Will keep chasing Huw Jones of the choir for the money the choir owes but once
these two cheques go through and the other o/s cheques then I’'m going to close the
account here and send the balance to WNGGA IHQ and it will have to chase the Choir for
payment directly. I will show it as a receivable to Buffalo so it will be covered in the final
financial statements for Buffalo.

The cheque to Kara Lewis has not gone through the bank and I sent it to you in

Nov. before I went away. Do you remember getting it and signing it and mailing it
on?7?7?

Thanks,

Ed
Encls
cc John Ellis



The Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association

04-11-21
Ms. ,C,a,l,‘,rifl, R. quies,

4

Baiumo: C, VIS &1 &y,

USA.
Dear Catrin,
Ref: David Morris Prize,

I am pleased to enclose our cheque for $3,500.00 which is the David Morris prize
for your success at the Buffalo Eisteddfod.

It is to enable you to compete at the Welsh National Eisteddfod in 2005.

You have had e-mails from John Ellis, WNNGA Executive Director, and myself
describing the conditions for which the prize is to be used and what we would wish you to
do once you return from competing.

You will make your own arrangements for travel, accommodation, and entering
the National Eisteddfod.

We offer our very best wishes for your success and trust that your visit to Wales
and the National Eisteddfod will be most memorable.

Sincerely,

T. E. Field,
Treasurer, NAFOW 2004, Buffalo.
o cc John Ellis, Executive Director, WNGGA.
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